A meeting of the Planning Board was held on the above date with the following present: Robert Caughey, Chairman, Harold Grant, Evelyn Perry, Stanley Dutton, Robert Dunlap, Charles Gilmore and Mildred Dudley.

Stanley Dutton for the Conservation Committe feels that certain roads should be designated as scenic roads. He would like to have a Warrant for Town Meeting March 1973 and said that Stateaid can be obtained for this.

Most of the evening was spent in discussing the pros and cons of scenic road situation . Stanley will write an article for the newspapers.

Time of meeting for November changed until the 30th.

Meeting adjourned 9:00 P. M.

Mexical Dudley
Secretary

Fire House Committee:

Charles Gilmore, Henry Cutter, Jim Rymes, Carroll Johnson, John Caughey Jr., and Richard Edmunds.